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Informational letter 

Samara State Medical University and Regional Innovation Cluster of Medical and Pharmaceutical 
technologies of Samara region inform you about the 2nd Annual International Conference “BCI: Science 
and Practice. Samara 2016”. The conference is being hold at the premises of Samara State Medical 
University from 13 to 14 of October 2016. 

This is the only regular scientific event in Russia dedicated to Brain-Computer Interface subject.  In 
September 2015, it gathered more than 100 participants from across Russia, Europe and North America.  

This year our committees have worked to ensure a varied program for professional development, 
networking opportunities and even fun for both scientists and practical doctors. This year we expect the 
latest  innovations of fundamental and applied research to be enlightened by 11 speakers from 
Germany, Italy, Russia, Spain, US and to be discussed at two panels. The main topics are the encoding 
of brain electrical activity, BCI and Virtual Reality in medical and social rehabilitation, fMRI as an 
investigation instrument etc.  

For more details regarding the conference please review the enclosed agenda.  It includes all the details 
on the event in both English and Russian. The detailed description also appears on the Samara State 
Medical University website (http://www.samsmu.ru/en/) three months before the event. The Committee 
hopes that you will attend the conference, which will provide you an opportunity to meet with your 
colleagues and friends as well as network and obtain many new contacts. 

Participation in conference is free. The Committee assists attendants with flights and hotel booking, 
transfers arrangement.    

If you have any questions about the conference, please do not hesitate to contact us by email at 
glukhov@it-universe.ru. 

Your presence at this conference is important for us. We look forward to seeing you in Samara. 

 Sincerely, 
The Committee. 
	


